
AN UPDATE FROM THE VCAL STUDENTS 
 
Continued…  
 
The feedback on our students has been extremely positive and encouraging, and has highlighted the 
great future potential for our students as they undertake the placement. 
 
The College’s appreciation for our community stakeholders with student placement cannot be 
measured. 
 
 
 

 
 

DANTEO DICHIERA – STUDYING ELECTROTECHNOLOGY 
Mildura Voice and Data (MVAD) 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

CHRISTIAN SAPUPPO – STUDYING C2 BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION 
Angelo Damico Bricklaying 

 
 

 
 

MELINA STRANGIO – STUDYING COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Irymple South Primary School 

 
 
Students currently in Year 9 or Year 10, who think they might like to undertake VCAL should talk to Mr 
Ficarra, and more information will be available at the Subject Selection night on Tuesday July 30. 


